
From: Simon James: Head of Sixth Form

13 June 2024
Dear Fifth Year Parents,

Re: Lower Sixth Induction Day, Wednesday 26 June 2024

Please see below a message which has been sent to 5th year students regarding the above.

Kind regards,

Simon James

I hope that your exams are going well. We are very much looking forward to having you in for the L6th
Induction day on 26th June.*

Please see here for the programme of events that you can expect along with a few details about what to
wear and what to bring (ie books for book return!).

We've designed the day such that it should be engaging and enthuse you about your next steps at
Abingdon. Each session will be relatively brief and punchy. You can expect to get the low-down on your
A-Level subjects, and to be sent away with a few things to engage your brain over the summer. There
will be a chance to touch-base with your Head of House and meet your new tutor, and also to
understand what the Other Half looks like at 6th form and what opportunities lie ahead.

I've also laid on a BBQ in Lacies Court Garden to celebrate the completion of your exams.

Note there will be meetings for Rugby players and CCFists (?!) later in the day.

You will get a personalised timetable for the day once final details of staffing and rooming have been
worked out.

Kind regards,

Mr James

*We understand that not everyone can make it. If not you need to return your books directly to
departments to avoid a charge. NB Clearly if you are planning to leave Abingdon, don't attend!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aOfdaTgIDxZcGxq9E9_UxxwyM8afwXoTWoO5vawieME/edit?usp=sharing

